
2020 – 2021 BUDGET ADVISORY COUNCIL 
January 13, 2021 

Online via MS Teams 

 

The meeting started at 7:00 PM.  
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
a. Thirteen members were present: Melanie Bowen (Chair), Chuck Rush (Vice-

Chair), Katherine Christensen, Juan Gordon, Bob Ramsey, Erik Sullivan, Julie 
Davis, Sean Miller, Valerie Smith, Nellie Carr, Dedra Curteman and Jennifer 
Wagener  

b. APS staff member Leslie Peterson 
c. School Board Liaison Monique O’Grady 

 
2. Approval of Minutes 

a. The December minutes were approved by all members 
 

3. Public Comment 
a. Josh Folb, AEA. Provided comment on the compensation study and addressed 

some of the flaws he saw in the data sets used. Highlighted the practice of 
fractional staffing and its contribution to some of the budget challenges. 


